
MRS. SHRINSKY’SMRS. SHRINSKY’S
newsletter MAY 5TH 

REMINDERS 

UPCOMING EVENTSHOMEWORK

No Homework this week due to
NYS Testing. 

Please make sure you are checking your child’s take home folder.
Please bring in a refillable water bottle and a healthy snack daily.
Please try and send in a water bottle on State Test Days. 

READING

No Homework this week due to
NYS Testing. 

MATH:

OG:

Tuesday, May 6th
Day 3

Wednesday, May 7th
Day 4
NYS Math Test Day 1- 
5th and 6th grade 

Thursday, May 8th
Day 5
NYS Math Test Day 2- 
5th and 6th grade 

No Homework this week due to
NYS Testing. 

Friday, May 9th
Day 6

Monday, May 5th
Day 1
Reminder: NYS Science
Exam for 5th grade is next
week, May 13th


